
           

           Kilmore Diocese     
                     Adult Safeguarding Policy Statement 
 

The diocese is committed to safeguarding as an integral component of 

the life and ministry of the church and recognises that we have a special 

responsibility towards adults at risk of harm or in need of protection who 

are members of our faith community.  

 

We want to reassure them, their carers and their advocates, that we are 

committed to zero-tolerance of harm to adults at risk of harm or in need 

of protection by creating a safe, caring and compassionate environment 

for all.  This commitment is based on gospel values and teachings and 

compliance with “best practice.”   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

  

  

  
  

For a copy of the diocesan adult safeguarding policy & procedures visit www.kilmorediocese.ie 

For a copy of the parish policy contact the parochial house / parish office. 
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